12/7/2016 City of Portland Mail - Re: 57 Veranda Street - Kaserman

Portlan
Maine

fes, Google's good here Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: 57 Veranda Street - Kaserman

Kevin Kaserman <kkas63@icloud.com> Wed, Dec 7, 2016 at 8:34 AM
To: amachado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann,

Thanks for your phone message and follow up email.

We will complete the application and get this going without delay.

Thank you.

Kevin Kaserman

Kkas63@icloud.com

(207) 337-7873

From: amachado [mailto:amachado@portlandmaine.gov]

Sent: Monday, December 5, 2016 10:26 AM

To: Zoning <zoning@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: amachado@portlandmaine.com; kkas63@icloud.com; dkaserman@me.com
Subject: Re: 57 Veranda Street - Kaserman

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be
advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=12ff7e0b78&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=158d97e14dce05da&sim|=158d97e14dce05da
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